NOTICE
                                                                                                                                     Date: 14.06.2020
All the students of RCC Institute of Information Technology are hereby informed that it has come to the notice of the competent authority that a few students have been directly communicating with University authorities or expressing opinion about  University through mails and social media platforms, which is not allowable under any circumstances. It is not only a disciplinary issue but also creates a negative impression of the institute.

The students are therefore instructed to refrain from communicating directly with University/Govt./AICTE authorities and to proceed through proper channel only i.e., through the respective HOD or FICs or Registrar or Head of the Institution or designated grievance redressal channel. 
Notice issued by FiC (SA & SW)
